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                                                                        November 25 , 2024 
                     Chandler MS4 Stormwater Board Meeting Minutes
The Chandler MS4 Stormwater meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Chandler Town Hall.
Roll Call, Present; Elder, Williams and MS4 Coordinator Bell. Rainey was absent.
Minutes: Motion was made by Elder and seconded by Williams to accept the minutes from the September 23, 2024 meeting. Motion passed. There was no meeting in October due to lack of a quorum.
Report of the Storm Water Coordinator: The Stormwater balance is $190,124.91 as of November 25, 2024.  Bell shared news about the Wetlands that DNR will be installing on Heim Road and the development that will be happening in the old racetrack area that will be built up for residential housing.
[bookmark: _Hlk148682948]Old Business: The ability of citizens to be able to pay for culvert replacement through their water bill was updated as Director Bell shared that the Council had approved a $50,000 Revolving Fund. Ronnie Boehm from IDEM audited our CSGP on October 30 and we are currently waiting on the audit report.
New Business: As a part of our Public Education and Involvement, we are planning to make a presentation to the Second Grade class at Chandler Elementary School. Bell informed the board that we are in the process of hiring an additional Stormwater/Street Tech. The Budget for 2025 was presented and Elder made the motion to approve and Williams seconded, motion carried.
Elder made the motion to recess until the next meeting, January 27, 2025 and Williams seconded the motion. Motion passed.

_________________________                                      ________________________
Doug Elder-Moderator                                                      Michael Bell-Environmental Manager
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